August 2021 — Dekyiling Handicraft Centre

Thank you so much for your great concern with regards the Covid cases in India and
how the schools are doing.

The COVID cases in India are improving day by day as a whole, but there are still
minimal cases being recorded in the Uttarakhand State.

All the school children still attend online classes. Most of the Tibetan Schools have
carried out excellent lockdown school education and were able to hold the annual India
Board Exams which showed wonderful class 12 results.

So, | am here to inform you that all the children are presently attending online classes
with the support of their parents. The stipends for the children has helped pay for their
internet data costs and provided good meals that help with their immune system.

Please convey our heartfelt gratitude to all the TRAS Members and sponsors for their
invaluable support for these children.

With my warm regards
Dorjee Tenzin
Offtg Manager/Acctt



